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Dear Silver Springs Preschool families,

| hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change in the
Teaching Staff for your child’s class at Silver Springs Preschool. Lisa West will no longer be
leading our 4 year old half day program. We are thankful to Lisa West for her 4 years of service
and wish her the best in all her future endeavors.

Alison Wilson (previously the Teaching Assistant for the 4 year old half day program) will be the
Teacher for the class starting in September 2024. Alison comes to us with excellent credentials:
BAH in Psychology, B. Ed in Primary Education and Level 3 ECE. We are confident that she will
be a valuable asset to our school and provide quality education to our students. Alison loves
spending time with her family hiking, trail running, camping and biking.

Katharine Goble will join the 4 year old half day program as the Teaching Assistant. Katharine
has been with our preschool since 2018, most recently as a Teaching Assistant in our 4 year old
all day program. Katharine has excellent credentials including a Bachelor of Science and
Bachelor of Education from the University of Calgary. Katharine enjoys camping, walking her
dog and skiing in her free time.

Alison and Katharine look forward to a year filled with discovery, growth and joyful moments. We
are very excited to announce this exceptional team.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's preschool education. If you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Sincerely,
Rachael Walker, Preschool Director
Silver Springs Preschool



